
Subject NSCRCD: Anticipated Director Vacancies

From Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org>

To Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org>

Date 2024-09-25 03:50 AM

The North Santa Clara Resource Conservation District (NSCRCD) is seeking volunteers to apply for up to three (3) open positions
on its Board of Directors. The appointments are scheduled to be made by the Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors in
November 2024. For more information about this opportunity and to access the application forms, please visit our website at: 

https://www.rcdsantaclara.org/join-our-team 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you! 

-- 
Sincerely,

Stephanie Moreno, Executive Director/District Clerk
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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